
 

 

Eileen Hurrle Memorial Scholarship Fund 

 

In January 2018, on Eileen Hurrle’s passing, family and friends decided to honor her by establishing an 

endowment in her memory. Eileen was a member of the “The Greatest Generation,” a generation characterized 

by personal responsibility, duty, honor, and faith. In addition, she was a devoted wife, mother of eight Scecina 

graduates, and a fervent fan of Scecina and all its students.  This scholarship is to help a graduating 

senior attend a four-year college. 

 

To apply for this scholarship, submit an essay detailing the following: 

1. Your accomplishments at Scecina, including academics, sports, and any extra-curricular activities you 

participated in.  

2. Your goals for the future.  

 

Please send essays no later than February 14, 2025 to: Mrs. Magy Garcia, mgarcia@scecina.org. 

A check in the amount of $750 will be written and made payable to the student.  The funding must be used for 

one or more of the following purposes: 

 

• Tuition Assistance 

• Housing  

• Books or technology needs. 

 

A committee including the principal, Catholic theology department chair, and athletic director will make 

recommendations of three to five students to the Hurrle family, who will make the final decision. The recipient 

will be announced on Senior Awards Day. 
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